

Finland Street, Bethoven Street, and Melwood Avenue – Green Infrastructure Project

PROGRESS AND LOOK-AHEAD:

- Work completed since the last update includes removal of three trees near System 2.
- During the week of November 6th, the Contractor plans to fully mobilize to the site to work on Systems 1 and 2. Various design improvements have resulted in project delays to-date.
- Work on Systems 3, 4, and 5 is scheduled to commence in the Spring of 2018.
- Progress meetings with the project team continue regularly.
- The project is approximately 5% complete.
- The anticipated project completion date is July 2018, weather permitting.
- Questions? Please contact:
 Kyle Hood
 PWSA Construction Project Manager
 (412) 497-2914 or
 khood@pgh2o.com

